
DUMKAL COLLEGE

Invitation for NAAC Visit

Dear Guardian/ Alumnus,
We cordially invite you to attend an important
interaction session with the NAAC Peer Team
during their visit to Dumkal College on 12th
February 2025. Your presence and valuable
feedback will greatly contribute to the
accreditation process and showcase our
collective commitment to academic excellence.

Kindly join us at Seminar Hall at 2 P.M. on that
day. Your support will be highly appreciated.

Looking forward to your presence.

Mr. Jafikul Islam Dr. Bhabesh Pramanik Dr. Sandip Kumar Rajak
Hon’ble President Principal IQAC


